OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 27 2018

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 2588 without my signature.

This bill requires a mobilehome park owner to post annually an emergency preparedness
plan in the park and to have the Department of Housing and Community Development
provide translation services for the plan.

This is a matter best addressed by local governments in collaboration with the
mobilehome park owners. This partnership would allow for the tailoring of each
emergency plan to reflect the unique topography, climate, and conditions of each
individual community.

Sincerely,
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